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News 

NACS President at the international conference in Baku, Azerbaijan 

 

On 9-10 July 2015, the President of the National Agency of Civil Servants (NACS), József 

Birtalan, participated in Baku (Republic of Azerbaijan) at the international conference on 

"Capacity Development during Public Administration Reforms". 

The conference aimed to gather together experts from representative public administration 

institutions in different parts of the world to share experiences on building the capacity of 

civil servants during the implementation of reforms in public administration. 

The meeting was organized under the Institutional Reform Plan of the Comprehensive 

Institution Building Programme of the Eastern Partnership (EaP) and is part of an EU-funded 

project, aimed at supporting the Civil Service Commission under the President of the 

Republic of Azerbaijan for the implementation of the Reform Plan. 

The conference, opened by the President of the Civil Service Commission under the President 

of the Republic of Azerbaijan, Bahram Khalilov, was attended by public administration 

representatives, academics and international experts. The key issues discussed focused on the 

main challenges in developing the capacity of public administration, regional platforms, 

cultural exchange in the field of civil service, the creation of training centres for civil servants 

etc. 

On this occasion, President József Birtalan appreciated the good cooperation between NACS 

and Civil Service Commission under the President of the Republic of Azerbaijan, cooperation 

to be developed within an Agreement.  

On March 4, 2015 a Memorandum was approved on the "Negotiation of the Cooperation 

Agreement between the Ministry of Regional Development and Public Administration in 

Romania and Civil Service Commission under the President of the Republic of Azerbaijan in 

the field of civil service and civil servants management". 
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